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The State Water Control Resource Board (SWRCB) proposal, Resolution 2010-, clearly overlaps the
broader erosion control measures previously enacted by Sonoma County. Sonoma Creek is a part of the
Sonoma County erosion control regulations. The Sonoma County program is a very active, cooperative
and effective program supervised and supported by the Sonoma County Ag Commissioners Office.

The program has worked effectively with the vineyard industry. Finally, the Sonoma

County Regulations are achieving the intent of the proposed SWRCB Resolution 2010.

Therefore, | believe the State Water Resources Control Board proposal is unnecessary given the existing
Sonoma County erosion control regulations. Eliminating the SWRCB Resolution 2010-, could reduce
industry confusion, duplication of industry/government effort/cost, resuliing in the best outcome for all.

Bruce England
11466 Dunbar Road
Glen Ellen, CA 95442

CC: Pat Wiggins, fax 916-323-6958
Jared Huffman, fax 916-319-2106
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